
  
   

 

16 October 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Friday 19 October 2018: Visiting Writer, Sarwat Chadda 

I’m writing to let you know that, in conjunction with Waterstones, we’re hosting an event for 
pupils in Years 7 and 8 as part of the Salisbury Literary Festival at the end of this week.   

The writer Sarwat Chadda (who also writes under the name of Joshua Kahn) will be 
visiting Bishops during periods 3 and 4 on the morning of Friday 19 October to discuss his 
exciting series of adventure tales.  Following the talk, pupils will get the opportunity to meet 
the author and purchase a personally signed copy of his books.  Four titles will be 
available:  Shadow Magic and Dream Magic each retailing at £6.99; and two books from 
the Ash Mistry series (City of Death and The World of Darkness at £7.99); so we suggest 
that pupils bring enough money to cover however many of the titles they’d like! 

Apparently, Mr Chadda is a very entertaining speaker, so we are expecting this to be an 
event that the boys will very much enjoy!  Details of a series of his books can be found 
here:  http://www.ashmistry.com/  

Kind regards 

 

Craig Ennew 
Head of English 
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